BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS.

DIED

BOLDUC, Hazel - At the Barrie Memorial Hospital on March 28, 1999 died peacefully Mrs. Hazel Forget Bolduc aged 59 years, from Dewittville. Beloved wife of Mr. Jean-Paul Bolduc, She leaves to mourn her two sons Jimmry and Paul, her brothers and sisters Carl, Shirley, Dorothy and Brian. Visiting hours were held Tuesday, March 30 and will be held Wednesday, March 31 and will be held Wednesday, March 31 in St-Joseph's Church at 11 wednesday, March 31 in St-Joseph's Church at 11 a.m. Burial at St-Joseph's Cemetery. Funeral arrangements entrusted to Rodrigue Montpetit & Fils Inc. Donations to the Cancer Society would be appreciated by the family.

DAOUST, Mirell - In Huntingdon, on March 25, 1999, at the age of 80 years passed away Mr. Mirell Daoust, husband of the late Bernadette Vincent. He leaves to mourn his sons Réginald and André, his brother Jean-Claude and his sisters Mercedes, Huguette and Alberte, as well as many Iriends and relatives. Visitation was held Sunday, March 28, and on Monday, March 29 at Rodrigue Montpetit & Fils Inc. Funeral Home, 170 Chateauguay St., Huntingdon. Funeral was held Monday, March 29 at 2:00 p.m. in St-Joseph's Church, Huntingdon. Interment, St-Joseph's Cemetery.

IN MEMORIAM

CARRIGAN, Lawrence - In loving memory of a wonderful husband, father and grandfather who left us suddenly April 3, 1997.

We can't have the old days back, When we were all together.

But secret tears and loving thoughts,

Will be with us forever.

Sadly missed by his wife, children & grandchildren

CARD OF THANKS

It is difficult to adequately express my feelings of gratilude for the many kindness which have been shown me since my surgery. To my family, friends and neighbours all I can do is say "thank you" for the many visits, cards, phone calls, flowers and food. I hope you know how much it has been appreciated. We realize how fortunate we are to belong to this community.

Jean McClintock

The family of the late Percy Sutton would like to thank everyone who expressed their sympathy at the time of Percy's death on March 19 at the age of 70 years, either by flowers, brought food, sent cards and donations. Thanks to the ladies of the UCW for the lovely lunch after the funeral service and also to anyone who helped in any way. Please know these thanks are heartfelt and you were much appreciated.

The family

The family of the late Cecil Thornton wish to thank everyone for their expressions of sympathy, their cards, flowers, mass offerings and food donations. Thanks to the ladies of St. Joseph's C.W.L. for the lovely lunch provided after the luneral service. A special thanks to Peter Kerby for his invaluable assistance during this time of sorrow. We also acknowledge the excellent care given to Cecil by the Staff at Mary's Seniors Residence.

With much appreciation, Margaret Thornton & family

50h Wedding Anniversary



Congratulations to Ethel & Gordon Anderson

April 9, 1949 Love and best wishes, always Russell, Robert, Shirley, Tommy, Norma, Raymond Jimmy & families